
St. Patrick Catholic School 
Wednesday Note 

January 29, 2020 

 
VIRTUE OF THE MONTH:  FORTITUDE 

Being brave and strong in the face of trials. 

 

 

Weekly Calendar News 
Thursday, January 30   

 Superheroes are Respectful & Courteous 

 We show our appreciation  

o Parents appreciation gift - morning drop-off 

o Parishioners - BINGO 9:00 – 10:30  

o Teachers & Staff - Luncheon 

o Student – movie 

 Students dress in SPIRIT WEAR 

Friday, January 31 

 Superheroes make Great Friends – Friendship! 

 All School Mass prepared by Grade 8 

 Special speaker 

 “Souper” Bowl – (bring in a can of soup – vote for your Super Bowl team) 

 Mission Carnival for PK – Grade 4 

 Trivia for Gr 5/6 & 7/8 

 Students wear favorite sports team or superhero shirt  

Monday-Thursday, February 3-6 

 PARISH MISSION! 

Tuesday, February 4 

 Grade 6 attends Focus 11 

Wednesday, February 5 

 Grades 5-8 attend Mass prepared by 6S 

Thursday, February 6   

 Grades K-3 attend Mass prepared by 2B 

 Region Spelling Bee, 1:00pm @ St. Theodore 

Friday, February 7 

 SPIRIT DAY – Noon Dismissal – bring canned Food Item to dress in spirit wear  

 Faculty meeting 

 

 

  



 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Tuition information was sent home with your youngest child last week. If you did not receive 
your packet, please let us know. 

 

REMINDER: March 15th is the  
Registration Deadline for St. Patrick returning families! 

Registration Fees for returning families double after March 15th  

 

PARENTS, HAVE YOU APPLIED YET? 

Scholarship & Assistance Information 
 

The Today and Tomorrow Foundation is offering tuition assistance/scholarships again this 
year.  Some of these scholarships are on a first come, first serve basis, so do not delay 
applying!  Information regarding how to apply was included with the tuition information.  YOU 
MUST RE-APPLY every year.  The deadline is February 28, 2020.  ALL ST. PATRICK FAMILIES 
ARE ENCOURAGED TO APPLY! 
 
Alive in Christ Scholarship - New & Re-Qualifying Families 
Provides financial assistance to families (both Catholic and Non-Catholic). Awards are based 
upon the financial need of the applicant and will be awarded on a first-come, first-served 
basis. Students who are new to the school will be considered in grades K-4 and students 
already attending St. Patrick will be accepted at any grade. For more information visit: 
http://www.ttef-stl.org/alive-in-christ/ 
 
Beyond Sunday Elementary & Fellows Scholarship - New & Re-Qualifying Families 
Open to students of all faiths, with preference given to Catholic students whose families are 
Catholic and registered in a parish in the Archdiocese of St. Louis. Elementary school awards 
renew through the 8th grade, and high school awards renew through the 12th grade. Annual 
income requalification is required for all awards. For the 2020-21 school year, new Beyond  
 
 

ST. PATRICK SCHOOL 

Registration Open 
Preschool thru 8th Grade 

http://www.ttef-stl.org/alive-in-christ/


 
Sunday Elementary Scholarships will be tiered based on family income, with a maximum 
award amount of $1,750. About 155 new awards are available. A minimum annual tuition 
payment of $500 per student is required. Open to both new and existing students, limited to 
one per family per school, though families may be eligible for additional tuition assistance 
through other programs. The 2020-21 application deadline is February 28th, 2020. For more 
information visit: http://ttef-stl.org/beyond-sunday/ 
 
Catholic Families Tuition Assistance – Catholic Families Only 
Grants are on the basis of financial need as determined by the application process. Annual 
income guidelines are not published because both income/annual expenses are considered in 
award process. The 2020-21 application deadline is February 28th, 2020. Students who are 
new to the school and those who already attend will be considered. For more information 
visit: http://www.ttef-stl.org/catholic-family-tuition-assistance/ 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2020-2021 Calendar dates 
First Day of School Kdg – 8   Monday, August 17 – Noon Dismissal 
First Day of School Pre-kdg  Monday, August 24 
First Day of School Preschool  Tuesday, August 25 
Parent/Teacher Conferences  Friday, October 23 – 11:00am Dismissal 
Fall Break     Monday – Friday, October 26 – 30 
Christmas Break    Wednesday, December 23 – Friday, January 1, 2021 
Classes Resume    Monday, January 4, 2021 
Last Day of School    Friday, May 28, 2021 
       

 

 

 

http://ttef-stl.org/beyond-sunday/
http://www.ttef-stl.org/catholic-family-tuition-assistance/


 

Early Childhood Program 
We are offering the following  in our early childhood program: 

 

Preschool  T/Th – Full days  
Preschool  T/Th – Half days 
Pre-kindergarten MTWThF – Full days   
Pre-kindergarten  MWF – Full days  
 

 

New family incentive 
Refer a new family to St. Patrick School for the 2020-2021 school year and receive $250 
towards your 2020-2021 tuition. The new family must register and attend St. Patrick School in 
2020-2021 in order to receive incentive. 

 

PARISH MISSION NEXT WEEK!  Who’s going? 
Hopefully, everyone is planning to attend the Parish Mission next week!  The 
students are being encouraged to attend and have an opportunity to enjoy an ice 
cream and/or pizza party. 

 

Students who attend two or more evenings of the parish 
mission will get to participate in an ice cream party hosted by 
Father Fischer and Mrs. Gould!  The class with the highest 
average of attendance will get a pizza party!  Each student will be given a 

card that they will need to bring to the parish mission each evening to be either stamped or 
punched by faculty member or priest.  You must have your card each evening.   

 

APEX Fundraiser COMING Feb 18-27 
As you know, Home & School sponsors two big fundraisers in lieu of 

several small ones to support our school activities such as transportation 

for field trips, Catholic Schools’ Week, our Welcome Mass, Field Day, and 

so much more.  Last year, was the first year to hold the the Apex 

Leadership Co. Event!  Apex is a local company and will be on campus for 

two weeks teaching our students about leadership and fitness. During the 

Apex program, students will be challenged to get pledges for the units they 

will complete on the event day.   We are hoping to have as much success 

with this program as we did last year.  THE KIDS LOVED IT!  More 

information coming next week! 

 

 



 
Girls Just Want to Have Fun 
Saturday, February 1 – He & Me Dance hosted by Girl Scouts!  Be sure to check out the flyer 
attached!   
 

EDGE Youth Group 
FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 7 – 6-8 PM – SOCIAL HALL 

See attached flyer.  
 

Protecting God’s Children Workshop 
Tuesday, February 18 – 6:45 PM – St. Patrick Rectory 
St. Patrick Catholic Church and School follow the Archdiocese of St. Louis Safe Environment 
Program (Protecting God’s Children). The program is designed to help protect the youth, 
elderly, and vulnerable adults of our parish as they participate in activities within our 
community. This process also provides a layer of protection against the possibility of false 
accusations for those adults who are involved in our many ministries. 
 

This workshop is for all new St. Patrick volunteers and employees working with children or 
vulnerable adults. Instructions on how to sign up for our workshop at 
www.stpatrickwentzville.org/sep. For questions, contact Rebecca at rebecca@stpatsch.org. 
 
 

Track & Field Registration is Open – CLOSES FEB 9 
This CYC program is open to any youth who are Kindergarten—
8th grade this current school year. Practice begins in March 
with the preliminary meet set for May 9 at St. Dominic High 
School and the City/County Finals are a week later on May 16 at 
DeSmet High School. SIGN UP SOON! THE REGISTRATION 
PORTAL IS OPEN FOR A SHORT TIME! 

 
Register online at https://spaa63385004.siplay.com. We are also looking for an additional 
volunteer or two to help coach this year.  
 
For questions or volunteer information, contact David Yates at dyates2007@yahoo.com 
Cara Wokurka at cbreen99@hotmail.com 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

www.stpatrickwentzville.org/sep
mailto:rebecca@stpatsch.org
https://spaa63385004.siplay.com/
dyates2007@yahoo.com
mailto:cbreen99@hotmail.com


 

CBC Grade School Trivia Night  
February 14, 2020 

Join in the fun at the 15th Annual CBC Grade School Winter Warm-

Up Trivia Night on Friday, February 14, 2020 from 7-9:30pm in 

CBC’s Ross Hall.  This event is open to both boys and girls in the 6th, 

7th, and 8th grades.  Cost is $10 per person.   For registration 

information, contact Melissa Ryan at ryanm@cbchs.org. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

2020 Parish Save the Dates: 
 

 Mon. –Thurs., February 3-6 – Parish Mission 

 Sat., February 8 – Quilt Social Bingo 

 Sun., February 16 – Pancake Breakfast hosted by ACTS 

 Fridays, February 28 thru April 3 – Fish Frys hosted by Knights 

 Sunday, March 15 – Corned Beef and Cabbage Dinner 

 

This Week’s Attachments: 
 February Lunch Menu 

 Parish Mission information 

 He & Me Dance sponsored by Girls Scouts 

 EDGE Youth Group 

 Registration information 

 TTEF Application information 

 New Family incentive 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:ryanm@cbchs.org


 

Calendar: 
February 

4  Grade 6 attend Focus 11 

6   Region Spelling Bee, 1:00pm @ St. Theodore 

7   SPIRIT DAY – Noon Dismissal 

Faculty meeting 

15   Confirmation Retreat 

17   Presidents’ Day – No School 

                             18-28  APEX Fundraiser  

20   First Communion parent meeting – 7:00pm 

26  All School Mass 9:30am – Ash Wednesday 

28   Stations of the Cross with Benediction 2:00pm 

March 

 6  SPIRIT DAY – Noon Dismissal 

  Faculty/PACE meeting 

12  Board of Education meeting – 6:00pm 

13  END THIRD QUARTER 

15  St. Patrick Parish Corned Beef & Cabbage Dinner 

16  No School 

17  St. Patrick’s Day – All School Mass 

 

 





 
 
MON, FEB 3 | 6:30 PM 

God’s Plan of Salvation 
and Our Response 

TUE, FEB 4 | 6:30 PM 
Who is Jesus for Us? 

 

 

 

WED, FEB 5 | 6:30 PM 
Sin, Reconciliation, 

and Healing 

THU, FEB 6 | 6:30 PM 
Our Mission to Share in 

the Work of Jesus 
and the Church 

 
Nightly refreshments & 

fellowship in the Social Hall 

DAY 1 

DAY 2 

DAY 3 

DAY 4 

 
Featuring Redemptorist 

Mission Priest 

 Fr. Pete Schavitz  

ST. PATRICK 

Renewed in the Holy Spirit  

This mission is for everyone; those brand new in their Catholic 
faith and those that have been Catholic all their life. 

C o m e  t o  O n e  o r  A l l  |  B r i n g  a  Fr i e n d  

T RA N S P O RTAT I O N  H E L P   
Dianne Ohlms, 636-463-2323 or dianne.ohlms23@gmail.com 

C H I L D C A R E  O R  C H I L D R E N ’ S  L I T U R G Y   
Please let us know if your child is attending prior to the event. 
Kathleen Boedeker, 636-561-0071 or kboedeke@gmail.com 

Becky Schoolcraft, becky.schoolcraft@yahoo.com 

Q U E ST I O N S   
Jenny Jacobson, 605-222-6083 or jjacobsongroup@icloud.com 

Cyndi Barclay, 636-322-9225 or cyndi@stpatsch.org 

 FEBRUARY 3 – 6 | 6:30 PM 
ST. PATRICK PARISH, 405 S. CHURCH ST, WENTZVILLE, MO   

 

W W W. ST PAT R I C K W E N TZ V I LL E . O R G / M I SS I O N  

To volunteer, 
contact the parish office or 

sign up online at 

http://bit.ly/2tDJazu 

mailto:dianne.ohlms23@gmail.com
mailto:kboedeker@gmail.com
mailto:jjacobsongroup@icloud.com
mailto:cyndi@stpatsch.org
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“Girls Just Want to Have Fun” St. Patrick School He and Me Dance! 

Event sponsored by: St. Patrick School Girl Scout Troop 4913 
You do not have to be a Girl Scout to attend this event. Girls, please feel free to invite your 

choice of an adult male chaperon (18 years or older) to escort you to an evening filled with fun, food, music 
and dancing! 

 

Saturday, February 1, 2020, 6:30-9 pm 

St. Patrick’s Social Hall-405 S. Church St., Wentzville, MO 63385 
Cost: $35 per couple and $15 for additional girls 

 
Cost includes: Pizza, salad, appetizers, cake, soft drinks, patch (Girl Scouts only) and keepsake photo. ONE 

PHOTO PER REGISTRATION FORM. You can pay for additional pictures at the event. 
 

For questions or more information please email troop4913stp@gmail.com 
 

To register, please return form below with payment no later than Monday, Jan. 27, 2020. St. Patrick 
School families can send or bring their registration forms and payment to the school office. No refunds. 

Checks should be made payable to “Girl Scout Troop 4913”.  
 

Registration and payments can be mailed to: 
Aisha Thomassen, 272 Savoy Dr., Lake St. Louis, MO 63367 

 

Registration Form 

 

Girl Scouts/Girls Name: ________________________ Troop #: ________ Grade/School: _________________________ 

 

Name: ___________________________________ Troop #: ________ Grade/School: ____________________________ 

 

Name: ___________________________________ Troop #: ________ Grade/School: ____________________________ 

 

Male Chaperon’s Name: _____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Emergency contact name and #: ______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Total enclosed $: ____________ Pizza preference: _____Cheese _____Sausage _____Pepperoni 

 
Please note any special dietary restrictions: ________________________________________________________________________ 
        
 
Girl Scouts of Eastern Missouri welcomes the participation of all girls and adults and will make reasonable accommodations for persons 
with disabilities. If you have questions or want to discuss an accommodation, please contact the Answer Center at 314.400.4600 or 
answercenter@girlscoutsem.org.  
Do you need a reasonable accommodation? ____ Yes ____ No 
If so, what is needed? _________________________________________________________________________________________   

mailto:answercenter@girlscoutsem.org
mailto:answercenter@girlscoutsem.org


The finish line 

       Friday, February 7 

6-8PM IN THE Social hall 

 

Please RSVP to Jackie Steckel 

Email—youth@stpatsch.org 

Text—636-795-7907 

 questions—636-332-9225 ext 227 

 

All 6th—8th graders 

join us for a night of 

fun, food, and prayer! 

Donations are 

appreciated for food 

and supplies 



 

St Patrick Catholic School 
701 S. Church Street, Wentzville, MO 63385 
Phone: 636-332-9913 

 
 

 

ST. PATRICK SCHOOL 2020-2021 TUITION 
EARLY CHILDHOOD, KINDERGARTEN THROUGH GRADE 8 

 
 

2020-2021 Kindergarten through Grade 8 Tuition 
 Tuition Book & 

Technology Fee* 

Total Annual 

tuition 

Monthly –10 mos 

Aug-May 

1 student $4,709 $75 $4,784 $478.40 

2 student $7,343 $150 $7,493 $749.30 

3+ students $8,493 $225 $8,718 $871.80 

  

 *Home & School Association obligation will cover ½ of the Book & Technology fee.   

     

KDG – GRADE 8 REGISTRATION FEE FOR RETURNING FAMILIES: 
                     Prior to March 15, 2020 After March 15, 2020 

  1 child  $150    $300 

  2 children  $200    $400 

  3 children  $250    $500 

  4 children  $300    $600 

 

2020-2021 Early Childhood Program - Tuition 

 Full/Part-time Days of week Annual Tuition Monthly Tuition 

Pre-

Kindergarten 

Full time – 

5 full days 

MTWRF $4,830 $483.00 

Pre-

Kindergarten 

Part time – 

3 full days 

MWF $3,675 $367.50 

Preschool Part time – 

2 full days 

TR $2,640 $264.00 

Preschool Part time – 

2 half days 

TR 

(11:00 dismissal) 
$2,321 $232.10 

  

EARLY CHILDHOOD REGISTRATION FEE FOR RETURNING FAMILIES: 
  

Prior to March 15, 2020 After March 15, 2020 

       $150/child   $300/child 

   
            OVER PLEASE… 

 

 



 

Payment Options: 

 

ALL ST. PATRICK FAMILIES MUST REGISTER THROUGH FACTS FOR THE 

2020-2021 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

 Annual (2% discount) – May be paid by check made payable to St. Patrick Parish, cash 

or through FACTS.  Due by 4:00pm on Friday, July 24, 2020 in the parish office. 

 

 10-month payment plan, (August through May) – Payments will be made through 

FACTS. 
 

 FACTS is a tuition payment and processing system.  FACTS accepts payments 

ACH through checking or saving accounts or credit card. Once registered with St. 

Patrick School, you will receive further directions via email.  

o NOTE:  There is a set-up fee of $50.00 for FACTS. 

 

NOTE:  

 10% Discount in tuition for children in Early Childhood Program if families have 

multiple children in Preschool /Pre-Kindergarten and/or Kindergarten - 8th Grade. 

 

 EARLY CHILDHOOD $250 REBATE PER YEAR – Parents whose children attend 

our early childhood program and continue on in Kindergarten at St. Patrick School will 

receive $250 toward their kindergarten tuition.  For example, if your child attends 

preschool and pre-kindergarten at St. Patrick School and continues on in kindergarten, 

you will get $500 off your kindergarten tuition at St. Patrick School. 

 

 NEW FAMILY REFERRAL $250 – Refer a family to St. Patrick School and receive 

$250 off your tuition.  The new family must register and attend the 20-21 school year.  

 

  

Questions:  

Please contact School Secretary, Valerie Langford, 636-332-9913, valerie@stpatsch.org 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
             

 

mailto:valerie@stpatsch.org


 
 

 
St Patrick Catholic School 
701 S Church Street, Wentzville, MO  63385 
Phone:  636-332-9913 
 

                                      
Tuition Payment Schedule 2020-2021 

 

 

St. Patrick Parish’s policy is the parent or responsible guardian of a student(s) enrolled in the 

parish elementary school or early childhood program shall make tuition/fee payments on behalf 

of the student(s) for whom they are responsible.   

 

Student Name     Grade Entering:  Date of Birth:   

____________________________  ______________  ___________________ 

____________________________  ______________  ___________________ 

____________________________  ______________  ___________________ 

____________________________  ______________  ___________________ 

 

Person responsible for paying tuition:  ________________________________________________________ 

Relationship to student: ___________________________________________________________________ 

Email: __________________________________________ Phone:  ________________________________ 

Address________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

K-8 Tuition (includes ½ Book & Technology fee/child)            AMOUNT 

1 child - $4,784    2 children - $7,493  3+ children - $8,718 $ ____________ 

 

Prekindergarten Tuition  

5 Full Days (M-F) - $4,830  3 Full Days (MWF) - $3,675     $ ____________  

 

Preschool Tuition  

2 Half Days (T/R) - $2,321  2 Full Days (T/R) - $2,640  $ ____________  

 

TOTAL DUE:  BILLED AND PAID THROUGH FACTS    $ 
 

PLEASE  CIRCLE  PAYMENT PLAN: 
 

ANNUAL – (2% Discount Cash or Check ONLY) MONTHLY 

 

 

DISCOUNTS WILL BE CALCULATED IN FACTS WHEN PAYMENT PLAN IS CHOSEN. 
 

                 OVER PLEASE…. 

 

Reg. Fee: 
Date Rec. ___/___ 
Check  # ________ 
Cash    $ ________ 
FACTS   ________ 



 

 

 

NOTE:  10% Discount on tuition for children in Early Childhood Program if families have 

multiple children in PS/PK and/or Kdg-8.  
 

 

Payment Options: 
 

 Annual (2% disc.) – May pay by check or through FACTS. Due by 4:00pm on Friday, July 24th, 

2020 in the parish office. 

 

 10-month payment plan, (August through May) – Payments will be made through FACTS. 
 
 

******************************************  
 

IN ORDER TO AVOID PAYING AN INCREASED REGISTRATION FEE, PLEASE RETURN 

THIS FORM AND REGISTRATION FEE BY MARCH15, 2020. 
 

KDG – GRADE 8 REGISTRATION FEE:  (for returning families) 

    Prior to March 15, 2020  After March 15, 2020 

  1 child  $150     $300 

  2 children  $200     $400 

  3 children  $250     $500 

  4 children  $300     $600 
 

EARLY CHILDHOOD REGISTRATION FEE:  (for returning families) 

  Prior to March 15, 2020  After March 15, 2020 

  Per child  $150      $300  

 
 

*****************************************  
 

Please check one: 
 

 Attached please find a check made payable to St. Patrick Parish in the amount 

of $ _______ for our child(ren)’s registration fee. 

 

 Please bill the registration fee in the amount of $ ________ through FACTS.   

 

I agree to meet my commitment to my child’s catholic education through the agreed 

upon payment schedule. 
 

Signed: ______________________________________________ Date: _______________ 

 

Receipt of registration documentation and fee reserves your child(ren)’s 

placement for the 2020-2021 school year. 
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314-792-7777     
ttef@archstl.org

Scholarships 
Available
starting January 27, 2020 

Looking for a scholarship for the 
2020-2021 school year?  

•	 All elementary schools in the Archdiocese of St. Louis
•	 All Catholic high schools
•	 Any private elementary school in the City of St. Louis

Apply online at TTEF-STL.ORG for 
elementary and high school scholarships. 

Deadline is February 28th, 2020.

Visit ttef-stl.org 

for more details



 
 

Unified Online Scholarship Application 
Re-Applying Family Instructions 

Logging In 
A current email address is required for all families to apply online.  Families that have ever applied to TTEF before will need 
the email address TTEF has on file for you.  If you do not know what this email address is, please contact our office by email at 
ttef@archstl.org or by phone at 314-792-7777. If you do not know your password, please use the Forgot Password tool below 
the Login button.

 

Returning Family Home Page 
The first page you will see is the Returning Family Home Page.  This page will have important reminders about your child’s 

scholarship. 

 

 

(continue to next page) 
 

  

mailto:ttef@archstl.org


Application 
Please click on Application in the blue header.  The first page you will see are the application instructions.  Please read these 

carefully and click Begin Application. 

 

Application Step One: Family Information 
All families must review the family information listed on this page and make any necessary changes.  Throughout the 

application, an asterisk (*) indicates information that is required to continue.  After all information is correct, please click Save 

& Continue. 

 

 

(continue to next page) 

 



Application Step Two: Student Information 
The next page you will access is the Student Information page.  Click +Reapply for all students that will be attending an eligible 

school during the 2020-2021 School Year.  Click +Add Sibling to submit an application for any student(s) in your family who 

is/are not listed. 

 

Please be certain to confirm or change, if necessary, the information listed for each student in your family.  The information 

you are submitting is for the 2020-2021 school year. The short-answer responses and reference contact information required 

to be considered for Beyond Sunday Fellow are located at the END of the application.  This is only available if eligible for 

Beyond Sunday. 

 

(continue to next page) 

 

  



When you have completed an application for all eligible students, please click on Step 3 on the side bar. 

 

Step Three: Family Financials 
After clicking Step 3, the next page you will see is the Family Financials portion of the application.  Please answer all required 

questions and upload required documentation.  If you are unable to upload required documentation, please proceed in 

submitting the online application.  Instructions at the end of the application will require that you submit your required 

documentation (only if you were unable to upload) by email, fax, or postal mail.  

 
 

(continue to next page) 



Step Four: Verification 
After completing Step Three, please carefully read the Conditions of Ongoing Tuition Grant.  These are important agreements 

that are required of all parents applying for a scholarship.  Please click inside the box next to each statement.  When finished, 

click Agree to submit your online scholarship application. 

 

Step Five: Print Form to Submit Required Documents 
This step is required of families who were not able to submit all required documentation, including financial documentation 

and proof of residency (ONLY for city residents) AND all families who are submitting a child’s Beyond Sunday Fellows short-

answer responses and reference contact information.  If you were not able to upload all required financial/residency 

documentation, please click Print Form in Step Five and follow instructions on the form to submit any documents listed that 

still need to be submitted.  Please do not send duplicate copies of documents already submitted. PLEASE REMEMBER that the 

short answer responses and reference contact information must be submitted through the online application system by the 

deadline of February 28th, 2020 if applicable. Due to high volume, we cannot accept mailed, emailed, or faxed responses. 

You will be able to access this page to submit or edit responses until February 28th, 2020.  Students currently receiving a 

Beyond Sunday Fellows scholarship are not required to submit responses or references for requalification. 

 

 



Application Confirmation & Review 
All new and re-applying families who successfully submit an online application will receive an automatic email response from 

our website.  This should appear in your email from ttef@archstl.org. If you are missing any documentation, this does not 

mean your application is complete, only that the online form was submitted for Steps 1-4. Applications are reviewed in the 

order received by the TTEF Scholarship Office.  If you have questions or need additional support, please contact us by email at 

ttef@archstl.org or by phone at 314-792-7777. 

mailto:ttef@archstl.org
mailto:ttef@archstl.org


Safe Environment Program  

Tue, February 18 | 7:00 PM | Arrive at 6:45 PM 

St. Patrick Rectory Meeting Room  
 

This workshop is for all NEW St. Patrick volunteers 
and employees who have contact with 

children or vulnerable adults, including: 
 

coaches, employees, and scout leaders  

youth ministry volunteers 

school and PSR parents who volunteer in the 
classroom, lunchroom, library, on field trips, etc.  

communion ministers of homebound 

St. Vincent de Paul volunteers  

home visitors 

parish program volunteers 

 

Instructions on how to sign up for our workshop at  

www.stpatrickwentzville.org/sep 
No children are allowed. For questions, 

contact Rebecca at rebecca@stpatsch.org. 
 

PROTECTING CHILDREN IS EVERYBODY’S BUSINESS 




